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To Whom It May Concern: 

I am writing in opposition to SB 210.  I have been voting by mail since it first began in 

Oregon.  It has always been a secure, reliable, fair and convenient way to participate 

in our democracy.  I believe this bill is intended as a political tool to discourage 

voting.  Please continue encouraging all citizens to vote.  Vote against SB 210. 

Thank you  

Stephanie Pollard  


